Lyon County School District Board Memo

Date: October 22, 2024

To: Board of School Trustees

From: Superintendent Tim Logan

Re: Donations

Recommendation:

That the Board of School Trustees accepts the generous donations from the following:

- A donation of \$2,500 from Carson City Toyota to Lyon County School District for the students in need.
- A donation of \$3,490 from Travel Eagle to the Dayton High School girls' golf program.
- A donation of \$500 from Mr. Cliff Taylor and the Nevada Veterans Coalition Honor Guard to the Fernley Intermediate students in need.
- A donation of \$500 from the Fernley War Veteran Memorial Association for the SMS student recognition program.